
  

 

We are very excited to enclose the latest edition of CrossReach News 2022, which 

highlights the exciting projects and stories across our life enhancing, life changing and 

life-saving organisation.   

  

As you may have seen in the last edition earlier in the year, you can use a smartphone 

camera to scan the QR codes and enjoy learning more as the videos bring the stories 

to life. Stories that with your support, have been made possible. This time, there is a 

little game you can play with younger members of the family called ‘Where’s Buddy?’. 

Scan Buddy’s QR code inside to find out how you can win prizes!  

  

You will also find a digital version of our brand new Christmas catalogue and online 

shop which launches today. 

https://avanan.url-protection.com/v1/url?o=https%3A//crossreach.us16.list-manage.com/track/click%3Fu%3D854d70cdaf933f71ec1c45f51%26id%3Ddb0edd1cb1%26e%3D04e4296515&g=MDUxNTgxN2U5YTExZTgxOQ==&h=MjM4YjRkYzU2MjRjOGRhMGU3YjFlMDQxZmM2NjIwMTFjY2I1MTVlNjYwYTc3NDE0Y2MyYTk3NDcyOGYwNzRmYQ==&p=YXAzOmNvczphOm86ZGY1NWNkZTljZjIwNmI4NjNjZDU1MzE3OTMyMjQzOTg6djE6aDpU
https://avanan.url-protection.com/v1/url?o=https%3A//crossreach.us16.list-manage.com/track/click%3Fu%3D854d70cdaf933f71ec1c45f51%26id%3D3e063d296b%26e%3D04e4296515&g=YzhkNWVjZWZkYmQ2YmVhNA==&h=MmEzN2I5NDBhZDBmM2YwYWRhZGU0MDgwZDJjMjVjYmJiZjIyZWE1MzllOGU4Y2MwZDZlNTNiODBjMTAzYzYyNw==&p=YXAzOmNvczphOm86ZGY1NWNkZTljZjIwNmI4NjNjZDU1MzE3OTMyMjQzOTg6djE6aDpU
https://avanan.url-protection.com/v1/url?o=https%3A//crossreach.us16.list-manage.com/track/click%3Fu%3D854d70cdaf933f71ec1c45f51%26id%3D3e063d296b%26e%3D04e4296515&g=YzhkNWVjZWZkYmQ2YmVhNA==&h=MmEzN2I5NDBhZDBmM2YwYWRhZGU0MDgwZDJjMjVjYmJiZjIyZWE1MzllOGU4Y2MwZDZlNTNiODBjMTAzYzYyNw==&p=YXAzOmNvczphOm86ZGY1NWNkZTljZjIwNmI4NjNjZDU1MzE3OTMyMjQzOTg6djE6aDpU


 

 

 

The CrossReach Christmas Shop is 

now open! 

 

Have a browse through our high quality 

cards, calendars and gifts in our online 

catalogue or new website!  

 

2022 September edition of 

CrossReach News 

 

This includes personal stories by the 

people who access our services, 

updates about what we are working on 

and how you can get involved.   

 

It is often hard to convey just how grateful we are to you our supporters, staff, 

volunteers and family, who make remarkable differences every day, often unseen. That 

is why this summer we have taken the time to celebrate every single person who 

makes our mission possible. You can find a feature inside on the CrossReach 

Thankathon.   

  

As we look to the coming months, we look forward to sharing more incredible stories 

about lives changed and saved through our vital services, which have continued to 

support over 10,000 people a year, even through trying times.   

  

https://avanan.url-protection.com/v1/url?o=https%3A//crossreach.us16.list-manage.com/track/click%3Fu%3D854d70cdaf933f71ec1c45f51%26id%3Db0da301745%26e%3D04e4296515&g=NGE3ZWQ3NDFkNmE3ODIyYw==&h=OTJmNTdiMGYyYzllMTZhMDZlYzRkZGEyODc4YWVmNzE0ZjFiNjY5YmM4YTlmMDRiY2ZmYWY4NzY1N2IzYjI1Ng==&p=YXAzOmNvczphOm86ZGY1NWNkZTljZjIwNmI4NjNjZDU1MzE3OTMyMjQzOTg6djE6aDpU


 

Thank you again for all your help, support and continued faith in what 

we do.  

  

Yours faithfully   

 

Paul Drury  

Head of Fundraising and Engagement   

 


